
Our Lady of  
Good Counsel 

111 Worcester Street  West Boylston, Ma 01583 

GOOD COUNSEL PARISH WELCOMES all who visit and worship with us. Hospitality is a great message of Jesus. As a 

Jesus community it is important that we welcome everyone with the same openness and gracious greeting. Visitors are invited to 

introduce yourselves after the Mass. For your information, the bathrooms are in the lower church hall - accessible by the parking 

lot side stairs if you need to use one. The front foyer has a speaker and the inner doors can be closed if parents need to deal with 

infants or toddlers who want some attention. Many times stepping into the side aisles and rocking or walking noisy infants works 

very effectively. Don’t be hesitant, be alive and give God your hearts and attention. 

“With what shall I come before the Lord, and bow before God most high?" 

You have been told, O man [and woman], what is good, and what the Lord requires of you:  

Only this, to act justly and to love tenderly, and to walk humbly with your God."  

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
Lord’s Day Masses  

Saturday vigil: 4:30pm 

Sunday: 8:30am & 10:30am 

Confessions 

Saturday: 3:30pm - 4:00pm 

Weekday Masses 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday: 9:00am 
 

Holy Day Masses [TBA to be announced] 

[Vigil, 6:00pm, and on the day at 9:00am] or 

Or [No Vigil Mass and 9:00am and 6:00pm on the day] 

During Travel: 1-410-676-6000 for Mass times anywhere 
 

PARISH STAFF 

Rev. Thirburse F Millott, Pastor 

Terri King, Admin. Asst. & Rel. Education Secretary 

Mark King,  Property Manager 

John Leslie, Organist/Choir Director 

Sr. Elaine Potvin SSA,  Director of Faith Formation         

                                                                                                              & Christian  Education 

      

 
MASS FOR LIFE 

All are invited to attend the annual Mass for Life 
on Thursday, January 17, 2019 at 7:30pm at the 
Cathedral of St. Paul, 19 Chatham St., Worces-
ter. Please join us as we remember the 46th 
tragic anniversary of Roe v. Wade and pray for 
an end to abortion and the conversion of our na-
tion. We will also pray in a special way fro all 
those traveling to Washington, DC for the March 
for Life.  All are welcome! 



OUR LADY OF GOOD COUNSEL, WEST BOYLSTON, MA 

Week of     January 13,  2019 
Sunday:   Is 40:1-5, 9-11/Ps 104:1b-2, 3-4, 24-25, 27-28, 29-30/Ti 2:11-14; 3:4-7/Lk 

3:15-16, 21-22 

Monday:  Heb 1:1-6/Ps 97:1 and 2b, 6 and 7c, 9/Mk 1:14-20                                          

Tuesday: Heb 2:5-12/Ps 8:2ab and 5, 6-7, 8-9 /Mk 1:21-28 

Wednesday: Heb 2:14-18/Ps 105:1-2, 3-4, 6-7, 8-9/Mk 1:29-39 

Thursday: Heb 3:7-14/Ps 95:6-7c, 8-9, 10-11/Mk 1:40-45 

Friday: Heb 4:1-5, 11/Ps 78:3 and 4bc, 6c-7, 8/Mk 2:1-12 

Saturday: Heb 4:12-16/Ps 19:8, 9, 10, 15/Mk 2:13-17 

Next Sunday: Is 62:1-5/Ps 96:1-2, 2-3, 7-8, 9-10/1 Cor 12:4-11/Jn 2:1-11 

Belief seeks understanding.  
Jesus founded his church to be an 

instrument of support and assis-

tance for people in their everyday 

living and to keep us in commun-

ion with Him and one another. 

You may begin an Inquiry about the Catholic Way 

any time.    508-835-3606.    

                                    -RCIA team and  Fr. Thirb Millott 

PARISH INFORMATION 
 

Parish Office:  508-835-3606 
Fax number:    508-835-5456 
Office Email: Terri@goodcounselma.org 
 
Office Hours:  
Monday to Thursday    9:30am to 4:30pm 
                        Friday   9:00am to 2:00pm 

Website: www.goodcounselma.com 
Faith Formation & Religious Ed Office: 508-835-6336 
Sr. Elaine Potvin SSA: 774-217-8982 (mobile) 
elainepotvin33@gmail.com 
Mark King, Property Manager 774-452-2112 
 

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE   
Saturdays: 3:30pm or by appointment 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM - INFANTS 
Parents should contact the parish priest to schedule a 
Baptism of a new born or an infant. Pre-Baptism cate-
chesis preparation is arranged at this time along with 
requirements for choosing god-parents.  
Baptisms are scheduled on Sunday at 1:00pm or they 
may take place during the Sunday Mass. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM - ADULTS 
Call the parish office at any time for information. The 
Rite of Christian Initiation (RCIA) process is available 
to begin with any candidate’s inquiry. 
 

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY 
A couple should contact the parish priest at least one 
year before the desired wedding date. Wedding dates 
are set at this interview by the bride and groom and 
with the priest. 
 

PARISH PRAYER LINE 
Parishioners or others who want to request prayer 
intentions for people who are ill, who seek to find em-
ployment or who have various other needs should 
contact Renate Isbell at 508-835-3286 to have their 
intentions added to the prayer line. 
 

PARISH BULLETIN 
All bulletin items must be presented in writing and  
submitted to the parish office by email or hard copy. 
by 2:00pm each Monday. 

 

EVERYDAY STEWARDSHIP 
      What have been the most significant moments in your 

life? You probably celebrate your birthday every year, so 

the day you were born must be pretty important. How about 

elementary, high school, or college graduations? Hopefully 

you do something special on or around your wedding 

anniversary if you are married. Do you have children? The 

birth of each child is probably near the top on the list of 

moments you will never forget. Then there are the sad 

moments of life: deaths, breakups, and tragedies. As you 

reflect on all these moments, you can see that you would 

not be who you are today without having experienced them. 

Of course as a Christian, you have one moment in time that 

has had an even greater impact on you and perhaps it didn't 

even come to mind: your Baptism. 

     You might say you don't remember it because you were 

an infant. Perhaps you do not even know the date it took 

place. You might not feel like it has had much impact on 

you at all. However, it has made all the difference. 

      Whether you feel the difference or not, on that day you 

were made a new creation in Jesus Christ. You were 

marked for Him with an indelible mark that no one can 

remove, not even you. On that day, you inherited a tradition 

and lineage of faith that has changed the face of the earth. 

Today, that baptismal grace beckons you to a real and 

substantial relationship with the One whose name was 

invoked on that day. It also calls you to respond with a 

stewardship way of life, where your gifts make a difference 

and glorify God. If today is the day you start taking all this 

seriously, you get to add a new moment to your list.                   

                                                                                                                                           ~Tracy Earl Welliver, MTS 



January 13, 2019 

POST HOLIDAY & TREATMENT REST  
By the grace of God and a little good planning 
before the radiation treatments I will have a ten 
day R&R [rest, relaxation, recovery]  Weekday 
masses and Sunday liturgies will be covered by 
Fr. Ed Ryan.  With safety in mind during wintery 
January, the daily masses will be cancelled if 
school is cancelled or delayed in West Boylston 
Sundays will be said.. You may call the parish 
office during the regular hours to deal with any 
immediate issue. Terri King will help you. Busi-
ness as usual. 

****************************************** 
I wish to take this opportunity to thank 
all the children who participated in the 
Epiphany Gospel proclamation last Sun-
day, and their parents who supported 
them in this spiritual experience.  

They are: 
Announcing Angel:  Ava Legendre 
Mary:  Claire Wilkinson 
Joseph:  Niko Figueiredo 
Shepherds:  Dakota Dickinson, Ean Giobellina, 
Luca Grbavac, Matteo Quitadamo, Alicia Stone,  
Donovan Tobin 
Angels:  Laina Creelman, Daphne Croft, Demi 
Figueiredo, 
Lindsey Karlgren, Abigail Kelley, Sofia Quita-
damo, Vivianna Sacco, Liani Stone 
Wise Men:  Noah Figueiredo, Max Legendre, Ry-
land Tobin 
We were blessed by their performance! 

                                                                                                                                                                                              Sr. Elaine 

Faith 

Formation 

Sessions  
Saturday, January 12 
  3:25pm   Grades 2,5,6 
Sunday, January 13 
   9:25am  Grades 1,3,4,5,6  
  11:35am  Grades 7,8,9,10 
Tuesday, January 15 
   6:00pm  Grades 7,8,9 
Saturday, January 19 
  3:25pm   Grades 2,5,6 
Sunday, January 20 
   9:25am  Grades 1,3,4,5,6  
  11:35am  Grades 7,8,9, 

PARISH ROSARY PROGRAM?  
ARE YOU INTERESTED  

TO  LEARN? 
[ The following information comes from 
<phirsel2003@yahoo.com> and a website called 
parishprojects.com and remains totally unknown 
by me tfm].  
This process is described by the sender as a 
simple matter of collecting sheets which 
parishioners drop in the collection basket 
indicating the tally number of rosaries prayed.  
Then preparing to publish a weekly, year-to-date, 

and grand totals and 
arrange to have these 
numbers published in 
the parish bulletin.  
      The Parish Rosary 
Program has been 
around for years. In one 
Michigan parish, St. 
Philip in Battle Creek 
over 247,000 rosaries 

have been prayed. The Parish Rosary Program 
has inspired many people to pray the rosary on a 
regular basis who would otherwise not do so. 
     The rosary is a prayer of personal devotion 
and often dedicated to world peace, political 
civility, the end of abortion, souls in purgatory, in 
addition to the intentions of the Holy Father, 
discernment between good and evil, vocations, 
lukewarm and fallen away Catholics, marriages, 
and as a benefit for all of us who are in need of 
God’s mercy. 
     The rosary is an excellent way to say “yes” to 
the Blessed Mother of Jesus.. For information 
visit <parishprojects.com>. 
     One dedicated person in any parish who is 
dedicated to Our Lady by praying the rosary is 
able to run this program. It is a matter of 
downloading, photocopying, and distributing 
small tear away calendars to parishioners for 
them to tally the number of rosaries that they 
have prayed each two weeks and drop the 
results in the collection basket.  Weekly, year-to-
date, and grand totals are published each week 
in the parish bulletin to remind and encourage 
everyone to pray the rosary. 
     Call the parish office or Fr. Millott if you are 
interested to see if this is a direction that might be 
undertaken at Our Lady of Good Counsel. 



THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD 

January 12, 2019 to January 20, 2019 
Sat January 12 
      4:30pm Anniv 11: Barbara Buonoccorsi 
                req. by Margaret Lohman & family 
Sun January 13 
     8:30am MFP: Mass for the people  
   10:30am Mem: Dolores DeVillers 
                                 req. by Terri & Dave King & family 
Sat January 19 
      4:30pm Mem: Dana Ashford [birth] 
                  req. by the Ashford family 
Sun January 20 
      8:30am Mem: George Holland, Sr. 
                req. by the Holland family 
  10:30am Mem: Patricia Juinta 
                req. by Terri & Dave King 

LORD’S DAY OFFERTORY 
Week: Sunday, January 6, 2019 

     to Saturday, January 12,   2019 
Parish Offertory Income: $6438.00 
Electronic Giving Income: $724.45 
Parish Expenses Paid: $9499.04 
 

Thank you for your faithful financial support at 
the Lord’s Day Masses. Also, thank you to 
people who use electronic giving, mail their 
parish support or who give annually. 
Thank you for doing your part with your TIME, 
TALENT & TREASURES.  Please continue to 
witness Jesus to each other with your 
generosity and hospitality whenever we gather. 
He is the fullest gift that you give or receive. 

YOUTH MINISTRY NEWS 
Happy New Year to all youth ministry members 
and their families! We hope everyone had a very 
restful and Blessed Christmas!  
  The next youth group meeting is set for 
January 20, 2019 at 5:00 in the church hall. We 
will have pizza, play some games and start 
planning for the next Coffee Shop on January 
27th.  
  Also permission slips will be available for 
parents for the trip to the Hanover Theater on 
February 3rd to see the wonderful musical "Percy 
Jackson”. Friends of members are always 
welcome to future activities including volunteer 
events.  
    If any parent in the parish wishes to know more 
about the youth group for their middle/high school 
student, please call me at 508-410-2112, or email 
me at marylacaire@yahoo.com.  
    We had a great member turn out for the last 
coffee shop and we look forward to many youth 
participating again! Additional food choices 
including quiches and gluten free items will be 
served too!  
 
Peace,  
Mary Lacaire and Kim Fitzpatrick 

TAIZE IN WORCESTER 
The Worcester Taize prayer group gathers at 
Blessed Sacrament Church, 551 Pleasant Street, 
Worcester. The next prayer time is January 13th at 
7:00pm. The Taize tradition is a style of sacred music 
and prayer developed in France after World War II by 
Catholics and Protestants to come together in song 
and prayer for peace in the world and unity in the 
Christian faith. Songbooks available to sing along. To 
sing with the choir, please contact Will Raymond at 
508-775-3847 or will@rbusinessservices.com. 

JOIN THE NATIONAL NOVENA FOR 
LIFE SPONSORED BY THE USCCB 

9 Days for Life is a focused period of prayer, 
penance, and pilgrimage set aside to mark the 
tragic anniversary of Roe v. Wade, the 1973 
Supreme Court decision which legalized abortion 
during all nine months of pregnancy. The novena 
will take place nationwide from January 14 through 
22, 2019. During this time, all are invited to 
participate by joining together with thousands of 
Catholics across the country in prayer for a new 
intention each of the nine days. Visit 
www.9daysforlife.com to learn more and to 
download a free app for your smartphone or to 
sign up for daily emails or text messages with 
each day’s prayer intention. Your prayer matters! 
Your sacrifices make a difference! 

2018 CONTRIBUTION STATEMENTS 
For your State and Federal tax filing call the 
parish office at 508-835-3606 to request a 
statement of your 2018 contributions. Thank 
you for your parish support. 


